"MITCHIGAN

DEPARTMENT OF STATE

RICHARD H. AUSTIN

November 17,

Mr. Michael Kaltman

1981

SECRETARY OF STATE

Re: ER-1714

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

A. R. 5200

Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Kaltman:

Our staff has reviewed and approved the report entitled
"Report of Archaeological Mitigation and Avoidance on a
Consumers Company Right-of-Way in Saginaw and Midland
Counties, Michigan'" (February 1980) by Dr. Doreen Ozker
and David W. Taggart of the University c’ Michigan.
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Sincerely,

Martha M. Bigelow

Director, Michigan History Division

and

State Historic Preservation Officer
A /

|

By: KathrmB. Eckert

LANSING

—_————————
MICHIGAN 48918

MICHIGAN HISTORY DiVISION

ADMINISTRATION, PUBLICATIONS
RESEARCH, AND HISTORIC SITES
208 N. Capitol Avenue

STATE ARCHIVES
3405 N. Logan Street

STATE MUSEUM
208 N. Capito! Avenue

Deputy/State Historic Preservation Officer

cc: Dr. Gary A. Dawson



